
WE’RE 
MOVING! 

 

 

Jackson County Planning Department will be moving to 538 
Scotts Creek Road, Sylva NC 28779 during the week of 

January 11-15, 2021. Please contact the Planning Department 
with any questions at 828-631-2261. 

*Normal day-to-day business may be impacted. Please reach 
out by phone (828-631-2261) or email 

(allisonkelley@jacksonnc.org) prior to stopping by the office* 
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